mlla’ P. Il
October 22nd, 1936,

Mr, Proctor Weesan,
Fort Worth ¢lub,
Fort Worth, Texas.

Dear Proc:

It was nice of you and Mrs, Weesan %o
send greetings by wire., We have had a dandy trip. Leaving
for Hongkong tomorrow, Friday, and returning here Saturday,
and leaving Sunday morning for home,

Best regards,
Sincerely,



